
       
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
     

 
 

 

 

 

 

Ormiston Bolingbroke Academy 
Barnfield Avenue, Murdishaw, Runcorn, WA7 6EP 

Tel: 01928 711643   email: admin@ob-ac.co.uk 

Principal: Kathryn Evans BA (Hons) NPQH 

 

  

 
Ref: KES/MSH 
 
4th July 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Our Ofsted report is now available for you to view on our website and will appear on the Ofsted 
website next week.  
 
I am delighted that Ormiston Bolingbroke Academy is no longer in special measures. Leadership and 
management have been graded good. Ofsted recognised the clear improvements made and that 
the leadership team, which includes trustees and governors, are well placed to continue the 
improvement. 
 
In order to keep you fully up to date with our progress I intend to hold a feedback session on 
Wednesday 12th July at 6pm. 
 
I would like to thank you for the support we have received and look forward to continuing to work 
together to ensure that OBA is a great school for your child to attend. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Kathryn Evans 
Principal 

 


